
 

 

SPANISH has started at West Acton!  

We are delighted to have Ms Marquez teaching Spanish to KS2.  

This week we have been learning to say how we are feeling. 

¿Como estas?      Estoy bien   Estoy mal 

Estoy asi asi            Estoy mas o menos 
 

 

We are ge6ng back to normal a West Acton for example planning trips, face to face mee=ngs 
and whole school events. It was very useful to meet some parents this week at parents’ forum 
– thank you to those who aCended. We are trips for all year groups and will share these exci=ng 
plans with you in the next few weeks. Around the school, children are very seCled and learning 
is well underway – please be sure to look at our website ‘Curriculum’ at your child’s year group 
and there is also informa=on for each subject too. This will give you informa=on on what your 
child is learning and how you can support them. 

hCps://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/curriculum/subjects 

Thank you for the posi=ve feedback on the new Reading Record planners, I am glad that you 
are finding them helpful. 

Please have a safe and happy week end.                                           Miss Kondo. 



 

Let’s get West Acton Reading! 

Each week staff will be reviewing new children’s books – these 
will then available in  the school library. 

 
This week’s house points are: 

 

 
The first Sumdog Ealing Maths contest starts TODAY!  Answer as many ques=ons as accurately as you can and 
you could help you class to be the best in Ealing.  Logins have been provided by your class teachers. 



World Car Free Day 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

  

Wednesday 22nd September 2021 



 

 

This week’s top Lp from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this 
year and I look forward to meeLng some more of you in person.” 
 

ConLnuing to support your child/ young person with change- CommunicaLng with your 
child/ young person 
 
This week I spoke with the children about the Safe to Talk about your Thoughts Spot (the Safe 
T.T Spot for short)  
This is a space that is offered to the children, to be able to talk to an adult at school, if they 
are holding any worries or big feelings. 
 
At home the children can share their worries with you. It is helpful for them to have the 
opportunity to speak about what they are thinking and feeling. 
 
How can parents help?  
It is only natural that you want to know about your child’s day and some=mes when children 
are asked “how was your day?” They respond with ‘okay’, ‘fine’ or a blank response.  
 
Try asking a different ques=on to encourage them to talk. For some children it is helpful to 
give them a colour code. Ask them what colour day it was (decide in advance what each 
colour will mean) you could try: green for a good day, yellow for an in- between day and red 
for a bad day. 
This will open up a conversa=on between you and your child or young person and more 
importantly give you a clue to how your child might be feeling.  
 

 

  

Assembly this week was 
with Mrs Ives and Mrs 

Ahmed – making sure the 
children knew about the 
Safe TT Spot. We have 8 

new boxes around school. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The new West Acton Reading Records have arrived! 

I have changed design this year and selected lots of 
informa=on that will help you support your child 

with their learning. I hope that you will find it useful. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Reading Record Planners and Reading Books  

should be in your child’s book bag every day. 

Replacement Reading Records planners will be 
charged at £1.00 – please do not lose this.  

I have put some examples of have you might fill this 
in below- it will be different on different weeks and 

for different year groups. 

 

 



 

 

 



 


